
Utilizing the University
Gymnasium, Grounds

and Swimming Pool

A L U M N I  A S S O C I A T I O N  O F  T H E  U N I V E R S I T Y  O F
P E R A D E N I Y A  ( A A U P )

At the 2  meeting of the Physical
Education & Sports Advisory
Committee meeting held on 29  May,
2025 (Chaired by the Deputy Vice
Chancellor), it was decided that
alumni will pay the same rates as
university staff members to reserve
the University Gymnasium, Grounds
and Swimming Pool. Alumni members
should produce their membership
card when entering these premises.
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